
 

 

6th February 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 13 Parent/Carer Consultation Evening on Thursday 23rd February 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our in-person Parent/Carer Consultation Evening on 
Thursday 23rd February.  The event will take place in the School Hall and Library between 
3.45pm to 5.15pm and 5.45pm to 7.30pm.    
 
This is an important evening and provides you with an opportunity to speak with subject 
teachers following Report 2 which you will receive on 8th February, along with mock results.  
The mock results will be a specific focus, with what each student needs to do between that 
evening and the final summer exams, which by then will be 9 school weeks away.  

We are using the online appointment booking system to enable you to book appointments in 
advance.  You will receive an email confirming your appointments which you can bring with you 
on the evening.   

Appointments can be made from Wednesday 8th February at 10pm until Tuesday 21st February 
at 11pm.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. 

Please visit https://waddesdon.schoolcloud.co.uk  to book your appointments.  A short guide on 
how to add appointments is included with this letter. Login with the following information: 

Parent/Carer First Name                                                                                                              
Parent/Carer Surname                                                                                                             
Student’s Date of Birth 

In most subjects, your son/daughter is taught by two, and in some cases three, different 
teachers; please make appointments with all subject teachers where this is offered when you 
log on.  In some subjects, both teachers will talk to you together in a joint appointment.  It 
should be possible to see all subject teachers at the event, apart from in the larger subjects 
where you will be allocated one subject teacher, which will be indicated when you log on.  
 
If you are offered an appointment with Miss Aldridge as Head of Year 13 or Mr Cahill as Deputy 
Headteacher, please book an appointment.  Ms McIver is seeing her History students that 
evening, but can be contacted by telephone after the event.   
 
Appointments will last either 5 or 10 minutes, dependent on how many students each teacher 
has in their class(es).  If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office 
who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on this important evening.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Aldridge   Ms McIver  
Head of Year 13  Head of Sixth Form  

https://waddesdon.schoolcloud.co.uk/

